
Partnering with Richmond Park FC [girls’ football club]

❑ There will be a plastic 
collection box located by the 

school gate for 1 week, 
commencing 20th January

OR

❑ Visit our website for 
instructions on where other 
collection boxes are located:

If your child would benefit from 
having a new pair of good ‘pre-

played’ football or astroturf 
boots then we will make a 

suitable pair available whenever 
we can. 

❑ Visit our website for to view 
and select a pair of boots for 

collection

To Donate To Receive

Please only 
donate 

cleaned, good 
quality boots

https://sites.google.
com/view/kingstons

-boot-exchange
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